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Hello, 

 

I am writing to you today to raise my concern about the euthanising of animals. In my time in 
the animal care industry I am hearing and seeing more and more about pounds doing this to 
animals that can’t be re homed and due to a lack of space and this is happening everyday. I am 
seeing injustice done and this is so unfair to these animals, they are living things and do not 
deserve this treatment all because more money isn’t being spent on having more space and 
clearly a lack of caring. I would like to take this matter further and this is my goal and passion to 
make it stop this stop once and for all. 


